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6th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

The Science Behind the Magic club 

Today we launched The Science Behind the Magic club to the year 7s. 

It is a brand-new club to the school and it is a science club with a Harry Potter theme.  It will involve 

lots of hands-on experiments and new science opportunities to experience.   

The club will run on a Wednesday from 3pm to 4pm, for 10 weeks starting on the 15thJanuary ending 

with a trip to Harry Potter World (date tbc) 

We are asking £30 per student for the club to cover the costs to Harry Potter world. 

As there are very limited spaces available, we have asked the students to REGISTER THEIR INTEREST 

on WisePay this does not guarantee a space.  Nearer Christmas names will be picked out of the 

Sorting Hat. 

Only when your child’s place has been confirmed will we request the £30. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Hooper 

 

 


